



August 22, 2014

Ms. Maureen Reilly Meagher Friends of the Quinobequin 342 Quinobeguin Road Wabon, MA 02468

RE: Partnerships Matching Funds Program

Dear Ms. Meagher:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Friends of the Quinobequin's project has been selected for funding under the DCR Partnerships Matching Funds Program for FY 2015 and to invite you to join EOEEA Secretary Maeve Vallely Bartlett and me as we recognize all of the awardees at an event at the **State House in the Hall of Flags on Thursday, September 4, 2014 from 10am to 11am.**

The DCR project manager assigned to your project will be in contact with you in the coming week. We are excited to undertake this project together and continue our shared efforts to preserve and protect the natural, cultural, historical and recreational public resources of the Commonwealth for future generations.

DCR will provide a match in the amount of \$3,333 to construct footbridges along the walking paths at Quinobequin Road. The deadline for submitting your deposit of non-state matching funds, in the amount of \$1,667 is Tuesday, September 30, 2014. The deposit should be made out to the "Commonwealth of Massachusetts" and mailed with the enclosed form to:

Ms. Sharon Hoey Trusts Development Manager 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor Boston, MA 02114

On behalf of all of us at DCR, thank you for your commitment to shared stewardship of Quinobequin Road. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Tom Reece, DCR's Director of Partnerships at 617-626-4989 or send an email titled "FY15 Partnerships Matching Funds Program" to tom.reece@state.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Jack Murray Commissioner

cc: Tom Reece, Director of Partnerships

